

---

Subject: Re: I'm trying to decide whether to sell the Bugle Phono  
Posted by [Wayne Parham](#) on Mon, 05 Dec 2005 16:55:43 GMT  
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

---

Does the cat come with the purchase?

---